
  

 

June Shout Out! 

Thank you to the dear gentlemen who help 

keep this place up and running! They answer 

every call ranging from hanging up a picture, 

to fixing broken objects! They help keep 

this place in tip top shape, and safe! Nice 

moves in your recent video  

Zac, Blair, Griff, Rich, and Mark!   

We have three new additions to our 

home! They have several names, and 

are full of love! There are two 

“kitty’s” on second floor, and one on 

first floor! The residents enjoy 

hearing them purr and meow, as well 

as roll around in their arms! Please 

be sure that any residents who may 

like the “kitty’s” get a chance to 

cuddle them!  

Thank you Stacy Witzke for 

teaching us how to make “pour 

paintings!” The residents    

enjoyed creating them and 

hanging them in their rooms! 

They turned out AMAZING 

and everyone’s is unique! 
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June Activities! 
June 1st: Norwegian/Scandinavian Day Celebration! Join us for music by Dave 
Swenson and treats in the second floor dining room! 

Just 2nd: The Bluestem Bellows are performing at 10:30 am in the second floor      
dining room! 

June 3rd: Church service with Tom Lee in the chapel! 

June 4th: Join us for Early Bird Bingo at 10:00 am in the second floor dining room!  

June 6th: We are having a Gospel Sing-a-Long in the chapel at 3:00 pm!  

June 7th: Jim Quales will be performing at 3:00 pm in the second floor dining room! 

June 8th: The Songbirds will be performing at 3:00 pm in the second floor dining 
room! 
June 9th: Dave Gray will be performing at 10:30 am in the second floor dining room! 

June 10th: Church service with Monty Woodward in the chapel! 
June 11th: We will be playing Wii games in the second floor dining room! 

June 12th: Come to Resident Council to tell us what’s going well, what needs        
improved, and any suggestions you may have!  

June 13th: We will be making bird feeders in the second floor dining room for our 
Summer Craft!  

June 14th: First floor lunch bunch to Village Inn! Look for the sign up in the hallway! 

June 14th: Lutheran Communion in the chapel at 2:45 pm! 
June 15th: ATTENTION ALL GENTLEMEN OF SENIOR CARE– Look for the sign 
up in the hallway to go Fishing, yes fishing, at Ada Hayden!  

June 15th: We will be having Happy Hour with Michelle Vinz at 3:00 pm!  

June 16th: Everyone is free to gather in the dining room to give Brody and his soon-
to-be wife some martial advice! 

June 17th: HAPPY FATHERS DAY!!!!!!!!! 

June 17th: Church service with Pat Dice!  

June 18th: We will be having music therapy with Ling in the 2nd floor dining room! 

June 20: We will be having a sing-a-long with Loring Methodist! 

June 21st: Join us for bowling followed by a presentation by the Ames Historical   
Society in the second floor dining room!  

June 22nd: Join us in the second floor dining room for the Birthday Party featuring 
the K&L Duo! 

June 24th: Church service with Deb Gililand!  

June 25th: Come make a tie blanket craft with us in the second floor dining room! 
Look for the sign up sheets and put your TWO favorite colors!  

June 27th: We will be having a soup supper while we watch The Notebook! Look 
for the sign up sheet in the hallway!  

June 28th: Catholic Mass in the chapel!  

June 28th: Second floor lunch bunch to Village Inn! Look for the sign up sheets in the 
hallway!  

June 28th: Mike Lazano will be performing in the second floor dining room! 
June 29th: Join us in the chapel for the Memorial Service, to remember the  residents 
who have moved on.  

Don’t Forget! 

 Fitness fun is every 

     Monday, Tuesday,     

     Wednesday, and  

     Friday! 

 We have Devotions 

on Wednesday   

mornings at 9:30 am.  

 Men’s coffee is the 

first and third    

Thursday of the 

month with  

     Willy Morfitt! 

 Reading with    

Vivian is every 

Thursday  

     morning at 10 am! 

 We play BINGO  

every Tuesday         

afternoon! 

 Flag day is June 

14th! 

 Father’s Day is 

June 17th!  

 Summer begins 

June 21st! 

 

 

Nursing Home Week 

Nursing home week was 

one to remember! 

Thank you to all the 

staff that participated 

in making this week a 

fun one! All of the   

outfits were as crazy 

fun as the wheelchair 

races! Not to mention 

the Hickory Park meal 

was delicious, and the   

company was even    

better!   



May Mayhem  
 

We celebrated   

Cinco De Mayo with 

chips, salsa,    

cookies, margarita’s, 

and great company! 

It was a terrific 

time hanging out and  

playing ring toss 

with a cactus! Thank 

you to everyone for 

a fabulous party! 

 

We had a roaring time at 

our 50’s Sock Hop! We    

enjoyed unique cupcakes, 

floats, friends, and       

wonderful music by Mark 

Challis! And at the end we 

added some excitement 

with wheelchair races! It 

was a fun way to end our 

Nursing Home Week! 

Thank you to all the staff 

that make everyday    

possible!  

Mother’s Day 
We had a marvelous 

time celebrating 

the lovely ladies of  

Senior Care! We 

shared stories of 

our children and 

past traditions 

while enjoying   

delicious pie and 

punch! Each lady 

was presented with 

a flower as    

beautiful as them! 

 

Although Mother Nature was not on our side, we still managed to 

add some color to the outside of Senior Care! Thank you to ALL 

of the amazing residents, family members, and staff who braved 

the weather to make our home beautiful! 



Featured Musical  

Entertainment for the Month 

June 1st   Dave Swenson          2:30 pm 

June 2nd   Bluestem Bellows       10:30 am 

June 6th    Gospel Sing-a-Long         3:00 pm 

June 7th    Jim Quales     3:00 pm 

June 8th   Songbirds      3:00 pm 

June 9th   Dave Gray         10:30 am 

June 15th   Michelle Vinz    3:00 pm 

June 20th   Methodist Sing-a-Long    3:00 pm 

June 22nd   K&L Duo     3:00 pm 

June 28th   Mike Lazano     3:00 pm 

 

What an amazing time it 

was at the Meskwaki Casino! 

The buffet was delicious and 

the slots were even  better! 

It was a great experience 

and a successful day! Thank 

you to all the volunteers who 

made it happen! It would not 

be  possible  without you 

guys!  

In May, Blank Park Zoo brought a few of their 

friends for a visit! We enjoyed learning about the 

gecko, the bull snake, the guinea pig, and the      

tortoise!  We got to pet them too!  


